

07/12/2019

Dear Nicole and USS Cares,

Birthday Wishes extends its sincere appreciation for your generous donation of birthday gifts and party supplies.

For homeless children, it takes more than having a birthday to celebrate one. It takes people like you.

This generous gift will help Birthday Wishes bring the magic of a birthday party to more than 26,000 children experiencing homelessness in 2019.

And the magic of just being a kid.

Thank you for keeping the candles lit,

Jamie Rapfogel Long Island Director

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution

Tax deductible as allowed by law

MA 501c3: Federal Tax ID: 55-0856553